
Sherman Senior Center Building Committee Meeting 

February 14, 2024 

Meeting was called to order at 7:02 PM 

Present:  Karen Cardillo, Joan Laucius, Rick Hudson, Ed Hayes, Dave Seegers, Don Lowe 

Absent:  Carol Sperling, Laura Jagodzinski, Tim Beatty 

 

Minutes from January 17, 2024 meeting were approved by unanimous consent.   

Maura Newell Juan of 72 Architects was present for this meeting.  A discussion ensued by the 

committee regarding the upcoming town meeting scheduled for Wednesday February 21, 2024 at 6:00 

PM and planning for who will attend from the committee and others.  Maura will be in attendance to 

answer any questions, provide back ground on the current state of the building plans and prepare a 

simple visual for a presentation, if needed. 

Don brought up the need for office space for Park & Rec. and possibly Social Services.  The committee 

discussed the needs and where the best fit would be for either of these town services.  Nothing was 

decided and the issue will be discussed during the planning and design program. 

The entire committee agreed that the building should be named the Sherman Senior Community Center. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 PM 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Karen Cardillo, Chairperson 

 

 


